
Social Committee General Meeting July 12, 2021 

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Cassie DeBow, Deb McDowell, Enid Lobel, Jeanie 

Kuntz, Pat McCann, Mary Phelps. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Arlene Smith. 

Approval of minutes - Enid Lobel called for a motion to approve meeting minutes for March 9, 2020. Jeanie made 

the motion to approve and Cassie seconded.  

Treasurers Report - Cassie DeBow reported the June,2021 assets were $5,672.69, Good Neighbor Fund $1014.29, 

with a balance of $4658.40. 

Activities/Events 

 Arlene reported that Pat McCann will now be the Calendar Coordinator. 

 Arlene reported that the New York Bus Trip will take place in the spring of 2022. 

 Arlene reported that the Holiday Party will be held December 5,2021 at Rivercrest Country Club.  More 

information to come. 

 Cassie reported that Johanna has ordered 29 name tags. 

 The bus trip to the Phillies game on August 12,2021 is sold out. 

 The End of Summer Party on September 18,2021 has been approved.  No outsiders are allowed in the 

clubhouse.  The committee will meet to discuss food. Arlene is checking into a boxed meal.  The party will 

start at 4:30. 

 Yard Sale – September 25, 2021.  A flyer has gone out to the community with more to follow. 

 Coffee at the Clubhouse is planned to start September 23,2021 on Thursdays instead of Wednesdays, as 

in the past. Pat McCann, Barb Milligan and Selena Bergdosh will chair. 

 Lunch Bunch – Katy Malone advised that this activity will resume September or October,2021. 

 Bingo/Bite before Bingo – to resume September or October,2021. 

CAB Liaison – Karen Windau- the Board Liaison, advised that the Reserve Study is in progress. 

Discussions and Planning – Cathy Sirocky and Jeanie Kunz hope to plan a visit to the Grounds for Sculpture in New 

Jersey in the spring. 

There being no further business, a motion was made by Cathy to adjourn the meeting with a second by Jeanie. 

Motion passed. 

        Respectfully submitted, 

      Enid J. Lobel, Secretary 


